
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11, 
 
Subject: Available Intervention and Revision 
 
As promised, please find attached the available intervention and revision sessions 
for Year 11 between now and the end of this term to prepare students for the Trial 
Exams. There is no expectation for teachers to run these sessions, and they will vary 
throughout the academic year. Please speak to your child, and ensure that they are 
seizing every opportunity to prepare for these examinations.  
 
Regarding equipment, we are also encouraging Year 11 students to now come into 
school with their exam pencil cases. Please ensure that your child has a clear pencil 
case, clear water bottle without label, black biros, pencils, a highlighter, full maths set 
and a scientific calculator.  
 
With this being a shorter school week for students, I hope Year 11 use this 
opportunity of the two INSET days to revise and be productive in their preparations 
for the 1st December onwards. I have attached a 'Revision Menu' provided by Dr 
Van Der Spoel to help support your child's revision.  
 
Finally, we know that this can be a stressful time for students, so please liaise with 
your child's tutorial teacher, or the Year 11 Pastoral Team if we can support in any 
way. I have also attached a document to provide advice on how to support your child 
the night before an exam and during this challenging period.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Ms Hockley  
 


